
 
 
 
1467-1, Songjeong-dong, Gangseo-gu, Busan, Korea   
Phone:+82-51-9700-874 Fax: +82-51-831-7922 E-mail : solji2004@hy-lok.com 
 

 To whom it may concern.                   
210, Hemkunt Tower,  
98, Nehru Place New Delhi-110019  
 
 
  

Subject : Interchangeability of Hy-Lok Tube Fittings 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This letter is to clarify our position regarding intermixing Hy-Lok tube fittings with Swagelok 
tube fittings.                 
 
The Hy-Lok tube fitting was designed specifically to totally intermixable with Swagelok tube 
fittings. We understood that to give the customer a viable cost saving alternative, we had to 
design a product that could be used and intermixed in all sizes, while giving the customer equal 
or superior performance. We offer a direct replacement fitting with no worries about 
intermixing components, existing inventories, or retraining installers.  
 
Our position is supported by the enclosed documents, which have been certified independently 
by Germanischer Lloyd and Garwood Laboratories. In fact we offer our same lifetime warranty 
on components intermixed with Swagelok that we offer on complete Hy-Lok tube fittings.  
 
Thank you for your interest in Hy-Lok and please let us know if any further clarification is 
required. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Hy-Lok Corporation 
 


